
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 4, 2009 
 
Alberta Utilities Commission 
Fifth Avenue Place 
#400, 425 – 1st Street S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2P 3L8 
 

 

 
 

                450 - 1st Street S.W. 
                Calgary, Alberta, Canada T2P 5H1 
 
                Tel: (403) 920-2046 
                Fax: (403) 920-2347 
                Email: murray_sondergard@transcanada.com 

 
 
 
 
 

Filed electronically 
 

  

Attention: Mr. Umesh Pillai 
 Lead Application Officer   

 
Dear Sir: 
 
Re: NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd. (“NGTL”) 
 Gas Transportation Tariff (“Tariff”) 

Application 1604050 
 Proceeding ID 159  
 
By letter dated January 27, 2009, NGTL applied to the Alberta Utilities Commission (“AUC”) 
for approval to incorporate the rates for Station #2247, Pete Lake South to Attachment 1 of 
the Tariff containing the 2009 Table of Rates, Tolls and Charges (“Application”).   
 
As a further update to its Application, NGTL hereby confirms that notification of this 
Application has been provided to all interested and potentially affected parties. 
 
NGTL also notes that concurrent with filing its Application and now this letter, NGTL 
notifies its shippers and members of the Tolls, Tariff, Facilities and Procedures Committee 
(“TTFP”) of the proposed Tariff update by posting the Application, this letter and the updated 
Attachment 1 on TransCanada PipeLines Limited’s Alberta System Website at the address 
below. 
 
http://www.transcanada.com/Alberta/regulatory_info/active_rates_services_filings.htm 
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Mr. U. Pillai 

Please direct all notices and communications regarding this matter to Stella Morin by e-mail 
at stella_morin@transcanada.com and alberta_system@transcanada.com, or by phone at  
(403) 920-6844. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd. 
a wholly owned subsidiary of TransCanada PipeLines Limited 
 
Original Signed by 
 
Murray Sondergard 
Director, Regulatory Services 
 
cc. Alberta System Customers 

Tolls, Tariff, Facilities and Procedures Committee 


